
 
October 17, 2024 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai 400051  

 
 
Kind attention: Surveillance Team NSE  
              
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 
We refer to your email dated October 17, 2024 in respect of increase in the volume of our 

securities across Exchanges.  

 

Please note that the Company is unaware of any reasons for increase in the volume and there 

is no information/ announcement (including pending announcement) as per clause 30 of the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, which in our opinion may have a bearing on the operation/ performance of 

the Company / price behavior in the script.  

 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Blue Dart Express Ltd. 
 
 
 
Tushar Gunderia 
Head (Legal & Compliance) & 
Company Secretary  
 
 
CC:  Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Sir Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
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